
  

   

  
We promised to let you know when we have updates to our long-range 

strategic property plan. As stated in the property plan, it is our intention to 

move our Poughkeepsie retail shop to a new location. 

 

We are happy to announce that we have signed a lease for the new location 

and will be relocating the retail shop this summer. In the near future, you will 

be able to visit our new retail shop in Wappingers Falls Plaza 1488 Route 9, 

Wappinger Falls, NY 10590. 

 

We’re excited to move to this new location that we hope will be easier for Girl 

Scouts, volunteers, and families to visit. We do not yet know the exact date of 

our relocation, but we will inform you when we have more details. 

    

 

https://www.girlscoutshh.org/en/our-council/our-structure/Delegates-Governance.html#strategicplan

